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Office of the Selectmen
ATTN: Ms. Alba C. Thompson"

Chairm4n
Il Lincoln Street
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360

Dear Ms. Thompson:

This acknowledges your letter of September 27, 1988, in which you discussed the
Board of Selectmen's concerns regarding the proposed restart of the Ptigrima

1. Nuclear Power Station.

Because the thrust of your concerns deals with the ongoing status of the emerg-
ency preparedness program in the Pilgrim Emergency Planning Zone, I have for-
warded your letter to Dr. Thomas Murley, Director of the NRC's Office of
Nuclear Reactor Regulation, so that he may have the benefit of your views.

Thank you for your continued interest in this matter.

Sincerely,

D IOP dl.' $f M E

i Samuel J. Collins, Deputy Director
Division of Reactor Projects,

cc:
Senator E. Kennedy
Senator J. Kerry
Representative G. Studds
Senator E. Kirby
Representative P. Forman
Secretary Barry, Massachusetts Department of Pubite Safety'

' FEMA - Region I
Plymouth Civil Defense Director

cc w/ copy of 9/27/88 letter:
Dr. Thomas Murley, NRC:NRR
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bec w/ copy of 9/27/88 Letter:
J. Wiggins, DRP
R. Blough, ORP
L. Doerflein, ORP
R. Bellamy, DRSS
R. Wessman, NRR
F. Congel, NRR
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